
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The teachings are relaxed, personal and informative, rooted in the Bible, the Catechism, 
Evangelii Gaudium and reflections on the Holy Spirit from Pope Francis.  

Sessions last 30 minutes and include testimonies from laity and clergy. 

 

You can register for the course at: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/WGGZRZJ  

 

Venue : Parish Hall, St. Laurence's Church, Cambridge. 

Starting : Tuesday 17th January 2017. For Six Weeks 

Time :  20:00 - 21:30 

Call  St Laurence's Church Office (01223704649), Pasquale (07412848752) or  Email: 
oad74@yahoo.com for further information. 

'The Holy Father, Pope Francis wishes 
to convey his good wishes and prayers 
for a successful and inspiring launch of  
The Gift - A Life in the Spirit Resource'. 
February 2015 

 

An inspiring and practical series aimed at people of all ages to 
help them encounter the Holy Spirit and empower them to 
share their faith. 

Presented by well-known international speakers;                
David Payne, Michelle Moran, Charles Whitehead                
and Jenny Baker. The six sessions cover: 

• The Father's Loving Plan 

• The Joy of the Gospel 

• The Gift of the Spirit 

• Unwrapping God's Gift 

• Encountering God's Spirit 

• Living in the Spirit 
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